
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Weekly Newsletter – 15th November 2024 
 

Key Messages 

 
It has been so lovely to see the children in their yellow, spotty and Children in Need 
clothing today. We raised £135.00 which is brilliant in support of such an important 
cause. 
The children showed great respect on Remembrance Day and stood quietly to 
honour those who gave their lives in the war. Thank you to everyone that bought 
items from the Poppy Appeal shop, another great cause to support. Well done to 
Daisy for laying the Bugle School wreath last Sunday, you represented the school 
beautifully. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Thorp and the whole Bugle Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Did you know… 

we now have 

an art studio?!? 

Our children are very fortunate to have a brand new inside and outside area to be creative! 

The Art Studio has been set up by Miss McNally and Mrs Torres so that children can reach 

their full artistic potential. These spaces that will showcase the children’s amazing work. 

Other displays include pupil voice, artists of the week, colour theories for children to refer to 

and a careers board, to inspire the children and to show them where art can take 

them. When asked about the studio, children said “I like the displays. We might get to be the 

artist of the week which is like a star student.” Another child added, “I prefer having my 

lessons in the studio because there is more space and the materials are all in one 

place.” The children will be taught by both Miss McNally and the class teachers throughout 

the year, we can’t wait to see all of their amazing creations!  

 



 

 Important upcoming dates 2024/25 

25/11  

Pre-loved Christmas Jumper &  

good Quility toy sale 

 

29/11  

Nursery, Reception & KS1 Sponsored Welly Walk  

2/12  

 

 

Carols around the Christmas tree  

– more info to follow 

03/12 Tectimeout day (We will not be using any tech today!) 

 
 

03/12 Bugle Derby and Joan group are visiting            

04/12 Elf Day  

(children and staff can come to school wearing 

red & green or dressed as an ELF for a donation) 

 

09/12 

to 

13/12  

Children’s 

 Christmas Shop  

(all item s 2.50 each) 

11/12 Christmas performance for  

Reception, Year 1 & 2 

In the village Hall  

At 10.30am 

11/12 Christmas performance for  

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

In the village Hall  

At 1.30pm 

 

18/12  Christmas Lunch 

20/12  Last Day (School finishes at 1.30pm) 


